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Post 16 Meet the Tutor Evening – Thursday 22nd September 2022 – 3.30 - 6.00pm 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We hope that your child has settled in well after the summer holiday and that our new Post 16 students are enjoying their first 

few days at Kingsthorpe College. To help support your child we are inviting you to a "Meet the Tutor Evening" on Thursday 

22nd September from 3.30pm - 6.00pm.  This evening will give you the opportunity to meet with your child’s form tutor to 

discuss any issues or in many cases celebrate success. It might be that you want to take the opportunity to share information 

with the form tutor or discuss a subject based matter with them which they can then share with subject staff. Post 16 will have 

a subject based parents evening later in the academic year. 

The meetings will take place in the Post 16 Centre and in your child’s tutor room. Your child’s attendance is strongly 
encouraged so that they can take part in the three-way conversation.  We know from experience that an effective home-
school relationship is a huge factor in ensuring students succeed. The Post 16 team will also be available to answer any 
questions and there will be an opportunity to attend drop-in seminar sessions which will cover UCAS applications, student 
finance and the bursary grant. The timings of these sessions are 3.45pm, 4.30pm, or 5.15pm. They are the same session 
repeated throughout the evening, so you only need to attend once session.  There will be refreshments in the Post 16 area 
for you in just in case you have a short wait between meeting your child’s tutor and the next seminar starting.  
 
The College uses Arbor which is an easy online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own appointment 
time with your child’s tutor. Appointments can be made from Saturday 17th September and the booking system will close on 
Wednesday 21st September.  
 
To make an appointment you will need to download the Arbor app – please contact reception if you need support with this.  
 
If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to help you.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the College. 

 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Mr S Wade 
Deputy Headteacher 
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